
City of Seattle Human Services Department helps support the Polack Food Bank’s home-
delivery program with an annual $69,700 grant.  
  
Contact: City of Seattle 

Human Services Department 
Community Support and Assistance Division 
Attn: Edwin Obras 
Senior Grants and Contracts Specialist 
PO Box 34215 
Seattle, WA  98124-4215 
 
Or 
 
Edwin Obras at edwin.obras@seattle.gov 

 

Dear Edwin Obras,  
 
Thank you for the $69,700 grant that supports Jewish Family Service’s Polack Food Bank. 
 
With help from this grant, the Polack Food Bank is able to provide healthy and nutritious food to 
homebound people from all backgrounds.  
 
This grant makes a crucial difference in the well-being, health and stability of my community. 
 
Thank you, 
Your signature here. 
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